
 

Fillmore & Piru Basin Pumpers Associations 
PO Box 987, Fillmore CA 93016 

 
 

7 October, 2021 
 
Fillmore & Piru Basins Groundwater Sustainability Agency 
P O Box 1110 
Fillmore, CA 93016 
 
 
Dear Fillmore and Piru Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency, 
 
We have reviewed the Fillmore and Piru Basin Groundwater Sustainability Plans through 
various means.  We requested that our Consulting Hydrogeologist Bryan Bondy review the GSPs 
and prepare his comments.  We held a membership meeting on 14 September 2021 and Bondy 
presented his comments and feedback to our membership.  A robust discussion ensued, and we 
subsequently requested Bondy to prepare formal comments on our behalf. 
 
Please find enclosed the comments. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank the GSA for being so diligent and thoughtful 
throughout the entire GSP process, ensuring all stakeholders’ feedback was heard and 
considered. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gordon Kimball 
President 
Fillmore Basin Pumpers Association 
Gordon@kimballengineering.com  
Cell: 805-469-8815 

 
 
 

 
 
Glen Pace 
President 
Piru Basin Pumpers Association 
Glenpace@sbcglobal.net  
Cell: 805-795-7600

 
 
 
 
 
Submitted via email - Evai@unitedwater.org 
And via https://www.fpbgsa.org/draft-fillmore-and-piru-basins-gsp/  


